March 13, 2021 minutes

The program Fancy Weaving in the 21st Century was presented by Justin Squizzero.

Business Meeting

President Donna Pratt called the meeting to order. Minutes from November 2020 and February
2021 were approved.

Treasurer Cynthia Quilici reported that the minutes are posted on the website. In April, it will be
time to talk budget.

Librarian Annette Higby is still mailing books and is looking for purchase suggestions.
Membership stands at 60.

Program: Claudia Gibson reported a change in the April workshop. The first session,
Fundamentals of Overshot, will be on April 9, 2021 from 11:00 - 12:30. The second session

originally planned for April 10 will be postponed or cancelled.

NEWS: Shirley Berger reminded us that NEWS 2021 will be online, nominally priced, and to
consider entering the photo gallery.

Nominating Committee: Layne Tharp is seeking candidates for president and vice-president.

Old Business: Motion to donate $500 to the Craft Center was carried. Donna is scheduling
another weaver’s drop-in session. Layne asked for more studio tours to be posted.

New Business: Andy Bird suggested continuing to meet into the summer months. There was
discussion about continuing dual Zoom and in-person meetings post-Covid. Sharon Cunniff
brought up the lack of a Vermont fiber shed to provide locally produced supplies. Layne noted
that Vermont Sheep and Wool festival organization has information on local fiber production.



